
Feedback by Angeetha and Pranav 

 

From: Pranav <pranavgmfl@gmail.com> 

Date: 20 March 2017 at 20:31 

Subject: Re: Proposal for Lifetime Membership, and Organ Donation 

Awareness Event 

To: Hemal Kanvinde 

<hemal@mohanfoundation.org>, rajidhanu21@gmail.com 

 

 

Good evening Dr. Hemal, 

 

Firstly, our heartfelt gratitude for your kind presentation during our 

wedding on 6th November 2016. My apologies too for the delayed 

response. 

 

We would like to do something for the organisation and for the cause 

from our side. In this regards, we plan to take around 10 days leave in 

early May, and volunteer towards any event being conducted anywhere 

in India. 

 

Please do let us know where can we be available to help, and in the 

process also learn how to spread awareness on organ donation. 

 

Thanking you,  

 

Angeetha and Pranav 
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